
I can’t believe I’m saying it - we are at
the end of term 3!  Where has it gone?
Term 4 calendar is included in this
newsletter and we will send it out as a
separate notice at the beginning of
term 4 to keep you reminded of the
many events.  The dates are pretty
much locked in - but there will be more
detail to come for trips or sports days
so don’t worry that you have missed
out on anything,

Thank you to those who have
completed their pet day entry already -
it is not too late  - here is the entry
form.

Consultation:
Further down in this newsletter is a link
to our health documentation and a
short survey to get your input into the
health and PE programmes at
Greytown.  This will lead on to a wider
consultation in term 4 as we work with
staff and the Board of Trustees to set
the focus for next year and beyond!  
Look out for the BOT stand at Pet day!
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Our New Deputy Principal

Over the past few months we have
advertised Mr Preston’s role and
completed shortlisting, culminating in the
interviews last week.  We were really
lucky to get a fantastic pool of applicants
in the process and delighted to announce
that Jody Hart, our current year 7/8 team
leader has won the position and will be
our Deputy Principal from next year.

Ngā Mihi,

Paula Weston

Tumuaki/Principal

https://forms.gle/1RXT2QC4hAV5CT9q7


Absentees
Please notify the office when your
child is absent from School, we are

experiencing high volumes of
absentees without notification.

06 304 9007 or through Skool Loop.

This is for the safety of your
children.

Friday 22nd September
End of Term 3

Monday 9th October
Start of Term 4

Friday 20th October
Pet Day

Monday 23rd October
SCHOOL CLOSED - Labour Day

 Tuesday 24th October
Year 7/8 Camp

Monday 30th October
Kowhai Athletics

Notices
IMPORTANT DATES

School Contact Information

Phone: 06 304 9007

Email: office@greytown.school.nz

Website:
https://www.greytown.school.nz

Bank Acc: 03 0609 0124353 00

Absences: Through Skool Loop

Miniball
Last week our two Miniball teams finished

the season.
Our Greytown2 team finished strongly by
winning their last 5 games. The Greytown1
team played in the final but lost narrowly

in a very exciting game.

EnviroSchool 
Entered these 5 photos into a

competition, highlighting the work our
students are doing to make a positive
impact on our environment. We were
lucky enough to win the competition

and receive an amazing prize. Near the
end of next term 32 students have the

chance to head to Pūkaha for an
overnight experience. This trip is fully

funded by the Ruamahanga
restoration trust. Enviro students will

need to apply for a spot. We are
looking forward to it.

mailto:office@greytown.school.nz
https://www.greytown.school.nz/


Health Consultation
We would love parent feedback on 

our Health Curriculum.
Please click on the link below to see our

current programme.
There is a link to a survey at the end to 

give your feedback.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1
H-s-jHa2RZ7TZRWSQisUQiVWmx8mLY-

oSZF85MCOYAc/edit?usp=sharing

Room Mackenzie
Well done Team Mackenzie for trying so hard to

have 'nude food' lunch boxes! We have been
trying to reduce the plastic wrapping in our

lunch boxes and have a look at this! One of our
whānau has even started making their own

muesli bars so they don't have extra wrapping!
Ka rawe!

Notices

REMINDER
PET DAY - Friday 20th October

Online Entry Form
https://forms.gle/WdfdrFafuaTU8kqH7

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1H-s-jHa2RZ7TZRWSQisUQiVWmx8mLY-oSZF85MCOYAc/edit#slide=id.p


Egg Cartons 
Needed

The FoodBank is in need of 
some Egg Cartons. 

If you have any, please drop
them into the office.

Thank you






